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Diary Dates 
 

May 

13th-16th Y6 SATS 

15th  Pre-School’s Muddy Puddle 

Walk – 9.45am 

20th        Summer Fayre meeting 

22nd       Class Photographs 

21st        Governors budget meeting 

24th  Sponsored Walk 

24th  Last day of term 

 

June 

3rd INSET – No school for children 

4th  Return to school 

4th  Class 3 start Gymnastics 

12th  Pre-School Sports Day 

13th ` Sports Day 

13th  Country Dancing Festival @ 

Speech House 

 

July 

2nd  Governors’ Meeting 

5th          Summer Fayre 5.30-8.00pm 

15th  Leavers’ Production – 

1.30pm 

16th  Leavers’ Production – 6pm 

17th  School Disco 

 Pre-School/KS1 – 5.30 – 6.15pm 

 KS2 – 6.20 – 7.30pm 

23rd  Leavers’ Service – 1.30pm 

23rd Last day of term 

 

 
 

 

 

Parent Pay - Lunches 
The way in which lunches are ordered and paid for will be 

changing after half term.   From Tuesday June 4th you will 

need to select your child’s lunches electronically through 

ParentPay.  This must be done a week in advance, to 

ensure AiP receive the correct numbers.  If you have 

misplaced or forgotten your log in details for ParentPay, 

please contact the school office. 

 

 

Sponsored Walk 
By now, you will have received information regarding our 

annual sponsored walk.  We use the money raised from 

this event to fund a visiting pantomime during the lead up 

to Christmas.  Families and friends are more than welcome 

to walk with us, or should you prefer, meet us at 

Beechenhurst for our picnic.  

Meanwhile, Pre-School are holding a Muddy Puddle walk 

for charity on the 15th May – please see their newsletter for 

more information. 

 

 

Year 6 SATs 
SATs week is upon us again for children in Year 6.  As usual, 

we invite them in for a free breakfast at 8am so that they 

can have a relaxed beginning to their day.  Siblings are 

welcome to attend Breakfast Club for a reduced rate of 

£1. 

 

 

Pre-School Muddy Puddle Walk 
Pre-School are holding their Peppa Pig Muddy Puddle 

walk on Wednesday 15th May at 9.45am.  Sponsor from 

have been sent out; money raised will be going to Save 

the Children.  
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 

Pre-School       Lilly Mai and Mollie 
 
Class 1            Tallulah and Roman 
                        
Class 3            Oliver and Poppy 
 
Class 4            Maddie and Charlie 

United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child 
 

The Right that we are exploring in May are: 

 

Article 29 – Every child has the right to become the best that they can be 

 
  


